
Deputation Request 

Council 11 May 2016 - Item 7j 

Chief Executive of the Aberdeen & Grampian Chamber of Commerce - Russell 

Borthwick. 

Requesting that the council take the following action in relation to the report’s 

recommendations; 

1. That the council proceed with the public consultation but remove the “do nothing” 

option for Broad Street; and 

2. That the council commit to make a decision on the two remaining options (full-

pedestrianisation, or access to bus and taxis) at the next full council meeting. 


